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28 April 2021    

           
Dear Parent/Caregivers of Year 4 and Year 5 Students, 
 

Canberra Trip 
 

From 19/06/22 to 24/06/22 Jones Hill School is planning a school excursion to Canberra.  This excursion will be 
available to the students who are currently in year 4 and year 5. This excursion was first run in 2016 and was very 
successful with students coming away full of amazing memories and life-long impressions of our national capital’s past 
and present.   This trip is highly educational as well as a lot of fun.  The students will have the opportunity to develop an 
understanding of Australia’s origins, political history and layers of government with visits to Parliament House, the War 
Memorial and the Royal Australian Mint.  There will also be a chance to visit the National Gallery of Australia, the 
National Zoo and Aquarium, Questacon, enjoy a trip to the snow fields and the Sydney Opera House just to name a few. 
 

In order to give parents the best opportunity to pay for this excursion we will begin payment plans as of this term, Term 
2, 2021.  This will allow all families the chance to participate.   It is hoped that parents and students will fundraise to help 
reduce the cost for all students.  With increasing pressures on accommodation facilities we are required to book now 
and pay a deposit. 
 

The first parent/student information session will be held this term to discuss the proposed itinerary, payment plan 
options and answer any questions.  Pam Walsh from EducaTours will visit the school at the end of this year or early next 
year. 
 

The cost of the trip in 2020 was $1300.  We are hoping that this trip will cost less because more students will attend as 
there is a bigger cohort and parents can fundraise for the entire year. 
 

If you have any questions at all regarding the Canberra Trip 2022, please don’t hesitate to contact us on 54890555 or 
admin@jonehillss.eq.edu.au . 
 

James Watt 
Principal 
 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

CANBERRA TRIP 2020 
PLEASE RETURN BEFORE THURSDAY 13 MAY 2021   

 
 

My child _______________________________________________________________ in year ______________ 
 
 
 

 

 
 Is interested in attending this trip 
 
 
 Is not interested in attending this trip 
 
 
Parent Name:  ___________________________  Parent Signature:  _____________________________ 
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